
From: Bruce Nicholas 
Sent: 13/05/2022 4:26:35 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Mod2022/0230 

Hi 

You wrote to me recently with a Notice of Proposed Development Mod2022/0230. 

I fully support this development and consider that full approval should 
be provided asap by the Council. 

Bruce Nicholas 
18 James Wheeler Place 
Wheeler Heights NSW 2099 

Regards 
Bruce Nicholas 

2022/291616


